
Federal 7-94-S 04 Pad 

Production Equipment Sundry 

TEP Rocky Mountain LLC (“TEP”) respectfully requests approval to remove and replace existing 

production equipment on the Federal 7-94-S 04 Pad (COGCC Loc ID: 334848).  TEP had an integrity 

issue with the existing off-location condensate dump line and has decided to manage the storage of 

condensate on location.  TEP would like to remove the exiting produced water tank and containment 

located west of the existing separators.  TEP would be replacing the existing tank and containment with a 

new vent tank and a new condensate tank; both new tanks would be placed inside a 38’ by 24’ steel lined 

containment.  The existing condensate dump line would be tagged and placed out of service and a new 

two-inch (2”) coated steel line will be installed between the separators and the proposed condensate tank.  

Please refer to the attached Sundry Exhibit for the Federal 7-94-S 04 Pad. 

TEP will remove one (1) three-hundred barrel (300bbl) produced water tank and its associated tank 

containment.  TEP will replace the existing tank and containment with one (1) eighty-barrel (80bbl) vent 

tank and one (1) two-hundred-barrel (200bbl) condensate tank, both new tanks will be placed indie a 

thirty-eight-foot (38’) by twenty-four-foot (24’) steel lined containment.  A two-inch (2”) coated steel line 

(approx. 170’) will be installed between the separators and the proposed condensate tank.  Minor dirt 

work will be needed to level off and gravel an area needed to install the new tanks and containment no 

new disturbance will be needed and all setback requirements will be met.  Please see the attached Sundry 

Exhibit for additional details 

TEP plans to install the new tanks and containment and relocate the associated piping in September of 

2022. 

Attachments: 

Federal 7-94-S 04 Sundry Exhibit 

 


